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A program officer forwarded an allegation of plagiarism, from a reviewer of a proposal, to our office. 
The PI and co-PI were able to prove that they were the original authors of some of the questioned 
text. The remaining text in question was written by a collaborator in the proposal. We determined 
that no research misconduct had occurred. 
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 


